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National Severe Weather Warning Service

Chief Forecasters Assessment
Another period of strong, moist 
southwesterly winds will bring another 
spell of wet weather to Northern Ireland 
on Monday night and early Tuesday 
morning.  Rainfall totals of 20 to 30 mm 
are likely within the warning area, which 
given the pre-existing saturation, may 
well lead to some flooding impacts.

The Met Office have issued a Yellow Warning of Rain

Valid from 00:05 on Tue, 22nd Dec 2015 until 09:00 on Tue, 22nd Dec 2015

Outbreaks of rain arriving late on Monday evening will become heavy at times overnight, 
before clearing by daybreak on Tuesday. With lough and river levels still very high, some 
renewed flooding is likely in places,  while surface water and spray will bring generally 
difficult driving conditions. Please be aware of the risk of some low level travel disruption.

For more details please go to:
http://www.metoffice.gov.uk/public/weather/warnings

Issued by the Met Office at 11:08 on Mon, 21st Dec 2015

http://www.metoffice.gov.uk/public/weather/warnings
http://www.metoffice.gov.uk/public/weather/warnings


For enquiries regarding this warning please contact the Met Office Weather Desk
Phone: 0370 900 0100 Fax: 0370 900 5050 E-mail: enquiries@metoffice.gov.uk

© Crown copyright. Met Office

For the following areas

• Northern Ireland

   • County Fermanagh


